SURVEY INVITATION 
Please tell us your thoughts about your course and win 1 of 5 Prizes of £200 or
How is it going? Let us know in the Postgraduate Taught Experience Survey 2023 
or
Please tell us about your experience in the Postgraduate Taught Experience Survey 2023 or
Postgraduate Taught Experience Survey 2023 – survey now open 

Dear Students,
The Postgraduate Taught Experience Survey is now open. Please take a few minutes to complete it.
The survey is your chance to tell us about your experience of your course. Your feedback is important. The Postgraduate Taught Experience Survey is carried out by institutions across the country and lets us know what's working well and what's not in St George’s, helping us make things better.  
To complete the survey, please click on the link below:
https://app.onlinesurveys.jisc.ac.uk/s/advancehe23/postgraduate-taught-experience-survey-ptes-2023-9 
and enter your username: This is your Student ID number, found on your ID Card or email address, e.g. 1401927  
and password: This is your Date of Birth, entered as dd/mm/yyyy, e.g. 20/01/1985 

Alternatively, you can click the Direct Link in your survey invitation email from Experience@sgul.ac.uk 

The survey is open until Friday 16th June. It will take only around 15 minutes. Your responses are confidential to the research team and anonymised for reporting, with your identifying data only being used to carry out the Prize Draw. You can opt out of this by emailing experience@sgul.ac.uk 

As a thank you for your time, you can win 1 of 5 prizes of £200. 

Please take this opportunity to get involved this year and help us make improvements to the course for students like you.
Best wishes.
[Name of sender] 
[Job title, Location]

COURSE DIRECTORS/LEADS/PROGRAMME TEAMS – MORE DETAILED INVITATION
Postgraduate Taught Experience Survey 2023 – survey now open
Dear Students
The Postgraduate Taught Experience Survey at St George’s is now open and ready to receive your responses. PTES will run until Friday 16th June. 
The Postgraduate Taught Experience Survey is useful for teaching staff to get a good idea of what has worked, or not worked, this year. The results for the course and your comments help us to make improvements and keep doing the things that you value.

How to Complete the Survey
1) You will receive a Direct Link to your email from Experience@sgul.ac.uk which will take you directly to the survey
2) Visit this Link and enter your Username and Password.
Your Username: This is your StudentID number, as found on your Student ID Card or email, e.g. 1411506
Your Password: This is your Date of Birth, as written dd/mm/yyyy (including the /s), e.g. 20/01/1985

If you are unable to access the survey, please contact experience@sgul.ac.uk

As a thank you for your completion, you will be entered into a Prize Draw to win 1 of 5 prizes of £200. 

All results of the survey are confidential to the research team but we will get anonymised, summarised results and your comments to help us improve the course. Please take the time to fill the survey in. Your identifying data is only used to carry out the Prize Draw. You can opt out of this by contacting experience@sgul.ac.uk 

PTES is the only national survey of postgraduate taught students’ experience of learning and teaching. The results provide rich information on students’ experience of postgraduate programmes, and allow comparisons both internally and against the sector and mission groups. Such information is valuable in allowing us to make changes that better meet student needs in the future. 

To find out more about PTES 2023, please visit AdvanceHE’s website 
Many thanks, 

[Name of sender] 
[Job, Location]
